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Comments: To whom it may concern,

We purchased a property  in Swan Valley three years ago.  The reason we chose this area was due to its

majestic beauty and lack of people.  I served our county in the United States Marine Corps and was a Law

Enforcement Officer and Sergeant for 32 years on the Los Angeles Police Department.

Having been exposed to the dark side of human nature, less is more.

It seems to me this expansion to this public land is nothing more than a money grab.

Let's keep this area as untouched as possible.  There are countless places people can visit and purchase without

exploiting this beautiful area.

Please don't.

Sincerely,

Andrew T Hudlett


